
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

THE STARS AND STRIPES MUSEUM PRESENTS KIDS DAY AT THE MUSEUM: 
PROPAGANDA POSTERS OF WW1 AND WW2 ON SATURDAY, APRIL 27, 2024 

Bloomfield, Missouri – Join us for Kids Day at the Museum: Propaganda Posters of WW1 and 
WW2 on Saturday, April 27, 2024 from 10am to 2pm at The Stars and Stripes National Museum 
and Library. This event is open to the public and admission is FREE.  

This interactive learning event will explore the significance of propaganda posters during World 
War I and World War II. Activities will include: an interactive poster gallery featuring posters 
used by the U.S. and Europe; a hands-on workshop where kids can put their creativity to work 
and design their own posters to take home; and discussion sessions on some of the most 
influential propaganda posters of WW1 and WW2. 

Our monthly Kids Day at the Museum program is sponsored by The Boys and Girls Club of the 
Heartland, the Dexter Kiwanis Club, the Sikeston Kiwanis Club, and Ameren. 

For more information, please visit www.nssml.org/april24kd. 

About The Stars and Stripes National Museum and Library:  
The Stars and Stripes National Museum and Library is located in Bloomfield, Missouri. It is 
dedicated to the preservation and history of the Stars and Stripes Newspaper and the US 
Armed Forces.  

CONTACT INFORMATION:  
Laura Dumey, Executive Director  
The Stars and Stripes National Museum and Library  
17377 Stars and Stripes Way, Bloomfield, MO 63825 
573-568-2055  
info@nssml.org 
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